
Subject: DHS open comment period EXTENDED through March 15th
Posted by DHS QRE Administrator on Thu, 07 Feb 2019 19:51:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Colleagues,

The open comment period to provide input into The DHS Program's model questionnaires,
optional modules, and biomarkers has been extended through March 15th.

The Demographic and Health Surveys (DHS) Program, in collaboration with USAID, is in the
process of reviewing the Model Questionnaires and optional modules used for The Program's
flagship Demographic and Health Surveys. 

The DHS-8 Questionnaire Review Portal on the DHS User Forum was launched on January 21st
and is open to receive your requests for changes. The Portal includes instructions on how to
submit requests for changes, submission forms, and other supporting documentation.

Please contact dhsqre@dhsprogram.com  if you have questions about the DHS-8 questionnaire
review process.

We look forward to receiving your input via the DHS-8 Questionnaire Review Portal.

Regards,

S.

SUNITA KISHOR (Ph.D.)
Director, The Demographic and Health Surveys (DHS) Program
ICF, 530 Gaither Road, Suite 500, Rockville, MD 20850
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